
 

Mount Albion Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

24 Kennard Street  
Stoney Creek, Ontario  L8J 2E5 
Phone: 905.560.0908 
Fax: 905.560.0913 
 
 

EMAIL: mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/mountalbion 

 

 

October 30, 2019 
 
Dear families, 
 
We wanted to let you know that Mount Albion entered a Hold and Secure response today. 
 
Hold and Secure requires the school to be secured and all persons to remain in the building due 
to an ongoing, non-school related situation outside.  
 
Students and staff were safe. The issue today involved a student in medical distress. The 
student was taken to hospital. 
 
You can learn more about the Secure Schools Policy Directive on the HWDSB website at 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementary/supports/safe-schools/. 
 
We thank all parents, guardians and students for their understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Giardino 
Principal 
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